
Report of the Akaroa/Wairewa Community Board to the Council meeting of 4 October 2007 

2. BANKS PENINSULA RESERVE MANAGEMENT COMMITTEES 
 
 The Board considered a staff report regarding the future status, functions, and management of the 

Banks Peninsula Reserve Management Committees, and their reserves.  The matter had also been 
considered by the Lyttelton-Mt Herbert Community Board on 15 August 2007. 

 
 The report and accompanying recommendations from the Akaroa/Wairewa and Lyttelton/Mt Herbert 

Community Boards were submitted to the Council meeting on 6 September 2007 as a joint report from 
the Board Chairmen. 

 
  

Note
Please refer to the Council's minutes for the decision


